
Dear MAG members, 

 

please see below for the latest Meeting Summary of the WG-Multiyear Strategic Work 

Programme.  The meeting was held on June 14th, 2018. 

 

We are focused on advancing key areas, such as producing more tangible, concrete outputs, and 

bringing more cohesiveness to the work of the MAG and community within the IGF 

ecosystem.    Various proposals and key documents can be found here: 

https://www.intgovforum.org/multilingual/content/working-group-on-multi-year-strategic-work-

programme-wg-mwp    These documents are important to the work of the MAG and the community, 

so please do take time to read them. 

 

In today’s meeting (meeting summary not complete yet) we also discussed how the various activities 

taking place across the IGF ecosystem could be used to advance a multi-year program for a small 

number of critical topics (more on this when the minutes are finalized).  One critical area identified as 

needing particular attention was broad community engagement as this work progresses. 

 

This note will also serve as an update on the work of the WG for our next virtual meeting, 

 

Best, 

 

Lynn 
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